
From: Valenta, Val
To: Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>
CC: Earley, Jr., Jimmy E. <Jimmy.Earley@SCDMV.net>

Date: 12/17/2004 10:49:42 AM
Subject: FW: mtg.

Marcia,

Note that he is pushing for this to be signed the first week in January. Also note that our failure to sign means 
that “it is the state that is losing out.”

Val

-----Original Message-----
From: brad [mailto:brad@nicusa.com]
Sent: Thursday, December 16, 2004 6:14 PM
To: Val.Valenta@scdmv.net
Cc: Jimmy.Earley@SCDMV.net; keith@nicusa.com
Subject: RE: mtg.

Yes, I will be available at that time, but we will want more than just me on the phone, so please use my conference bridge, 
Monday, 10 am Eastern. My bridge is 866-740-1260, pin is 7547002. I will also want to set a specific date the first week of 
January for finalizing this agreement. I will be prepared to spend multiple consecutive days if necessary and am asking for a 
similar commitment from you and your client. This is without knowing how many or what type of questions you have, or what 
issues you believe need to be changed. Whatever they are, we and the state both need to finish this in the near future as it is 
the state that is losing out.
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